
BATTLE OF THE BOOKS 
We are so excited to bring back Battle of the Books this year as a district.  Battle of the Books is a reading 
competition that ​will take place on April 29, 2020​.   Each  school will send one 3rd/4th grade team and one 
5th/6th grade team consisting of 5 members each, to the district competition.   During the competition, teams 
are asked specific questions about the books in a tournament format.  

In order to be a part of the Amy Parks team, students need to commit to reading at least 5-6 of the 10 assigned 
books, attend meetings, and contribute positively to the team.  

The district provides a set of books for each team. Several of the books are available in our library as well as at 
the public library.  Students are also welcome to purchase their own copies of the books if they choose. 
Roma’s has all the BOB books. 
 
Practices for BOB will be: 
Nov. 20 
Dec. 4, Monday 16th 
Jan. 8, 22, 29 

On Feb. 5th students will take a quiz to determine who will represent Amy Parks at the district 
competition.  If your child makes the team more information will come later. 
I am interested in being a part of the 2019-2020 Amy Parks Battle of the Books team. This includes before 
school practices as well as the district competition on April 29, 2020, at the Rockwall ISD Administration Bldg. 
(1050 Williams St.) if the student’s team advances to district competition. Parents will be responsible for 
providing transportation to and from the competition. 

  

Name______________________________________________________ 

  

Homeroom teacher___________________________________________ 

  

Parent signature______________________________________________ 

  

Parent email_________________________________________________ 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SHEET TO MRS. BURT SIGNED BY NOVEMBER 22. 

  
 


